
Submission from RBC Wealth Management located in Gaspé House – 14 August 2023 

Businesses were asked: 

• The extent to which the proposals at Kensington Place would affect RBC or its staff  
• Any additional impact that the proposals may have on the area  
• How effectively your business’s views on this topic have been gathered by 

Government.  
 

Response 

...It seems to me that we only have a couple points of interest: 

1. Any proposed changes to the traffic flow/system, from what I can make out 
Ambulances would go up Kensington Place to the new emergency unit at the old 
hotel site. So, there would need to be changes to traffic control to maintain clear 
passage. Noise would be an inconvenience but more so for Collas Crill and LH. 
 

2. General road closures, heavy traffic etc. But this would all be communicated through 
their HSPC, nearer the time I would contact the responsible person to ensure 
engagement. 
  

Impact to roads during construction and final changes to traffic flow/systems is really it. 

  

 


